
Good Evening Parents, 

This is Dr. Chavis the Principal of the William G. Enloe Magnet High School. 

We are very excited to welcome your Junior and Senior students to the 2017 Prom at the Capital City 

Club in Raleigh on Saturday.  We have prepared an evening that will be the best of fun.  In ensuring a 

good time for all, we again request that you discuss, reinforce and address making wise decisions with 

your students.  Under no circumstances should your student be under the influence of any controlled 

substances.   

We will have our School Resource Officer and other members from Raleigh PD, in addition to our 

Administrative Team on duty to support the safety of this school event. If there is suspicion that your 

child is under the influence of narcotics or alcohol, we will apply appropriate measures as outlined in the 

Student Code of Conduct.  This is a school event and all expectations of Wake County Schools will be 

followed and enforced. 

We truly want this event to be a great event for our students.  By working in partnership with the school 

administration, we can ensure a great evening.  Thank you! 

 


